
 
 
Written summary of the Hibiscus and Bays Local Board meeting held on Thursday 12 
May 2022, electronically, via MS Teams. 

 
This written summary was prepared by staff following the business meeting to fulfil 
legislative compliance under the provisions of S47A of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Item 1 Chairman Gary Brown declared the meeting open. 

Item 2 Apologies were accepted from Member Gary Holmes. 

Item 4  Corrections to the minutes of the previous meeting were discussed. This item 
was moved and carried. 

Item11 The local board discussed the consultation feedback and input into the Annual 
Budget 2022/2023. This item was moved and carried. 

 
Chairperson Gary Brown thanked local board members and staff and declared the meeting 
closed at 2:19pm. 


